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Christian faith must be like a tree, 
reaching to heaven and rooted in love

News
Who’s who?

Jo McInnes
SEN Teaching Assistant 

In September 2021, I started 
working at Ewhurst Infant 
School as an SEN Teaching 
Assistant.
I have previous experiences 
working with SEN and am 
delighted to be with Ewhurst Infant School. A 
school close to my heart, where my two children 
attended, as I did, a very long time ago!
Keeping fit & healthy is important to me. Last 
year I completed the London Marathon & hope 
to fill children with confidence in their ability to 
achieve their dreams too.
Art is also a great passion of mine. I completed a 
Textile degree at Nottingham, and am keen to 
share my love of mixed media and it’s 
therapeutic qualities with the children of 
Ewhurst.

Ewhurst

Inspiring confident 
learners in God’s care

It was fabulous to be able to send Year 2 off to
Guildford Cathedral on Wednesday for our first day
trip in a long time! The children took part in advent
activities and thoroughly enjoyed themselves. Later
in the day we received an email from the event
organiser to thank the children on their exemplary
behaviour. Well done and thank you to everyone
involved!

We love celebrating the children's achievements
outside of school as well as inside! Don’t forget to
bring in/email any photos/certificates so that we
can celebrate in Celebration Assembly on a Friday.

Extreme Reading photos are still coming in and so I
am going to extend the deadline until 17th

November. They are on display in the library, do
have a look when you are changing library books.

We had a very exciting visit this week! Tim Wates
popped in on Wednesday to present the school with
an incredibly special award – The
Lord Lieutenant Award. This was presented to the
school in recognition of all the hard work Ewhurst
Infants displayed throughout the pandemic. It was
an honour for the staff and pupils to receive.(photo
below).

Enjoy the festive village celebrations this weekend!
Mrs McConnell

Today a reader, 
tomorrow a leader
Margaret Fuller

Classroom drop ins
Please can you keep your children with
you in the classroom and not send them
to the playground as Explorers are
outside.
Thank you.
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Autumn Term 2021

November
Sat 13th Ewhurst Village Festive market
Tues 16th Parent consultation 
Wed 17th Parent consultation 
Thurs 18th Parent consultation
Thurs 18th Year 1 Forest Schools
Fri 19th Mufti Day – Children in Need
Fri 19th PTA Tuck Stop
Wed 24th Pied Piper Theatre Performance 
Thurs 25th Year 2 Forest Schools
Fri 26th Open Tour for prospective parents
Fri 26th Drop ins all classes
Tues 30th Apple class dress rehearsal Nativity

with visitors from Rainbows
December
Weds 1st Apple class Nativity @10am
Thurs 2nd Apple class Nativity @10am
Thurs 2nd Year 1 Forest Schools 
Fri 3rd PTA Tuck Stop
Sun 5th Messy Church 4pm Walliswood

Village Hall
Mon 6th Drop ins Holly and Cherry class
Tuesday 7th Holly and Cherry class Nativity at 10am
Wed 8th Holly and Cherry class Nativity at 10am
Fri 10th Christmas jumper day and Christmas 

lunch
Fri 10th Secret Santa - PTA
Fri 10th Drop ins for Apple class
Mon 13th Cherry Class Carol singing at The Old 

Rectory@11.15am
Thurs 16th PTA Christmas lunch
Fri 17th End of term, pick up @1.30

Spring Term 2022

January
Tues 4th INSET Day
Weds 5th Children back in school
Tues 11th Open Tour for prospective parents

Awards – 12/11/2021  - Creative Development
Star of the Week
Apple Holly Cherry
Adam Alice Charlie
Headteacher’s Award
Apple Holly Cherry
Annabelle Felix Cedric
Jacob Flora Ted
Olive Jasper Amy

NEXT Friday 19th November MUFTI DAY
For Children in need – please donate £2 by 

following the link:
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ewhurst-

infant-school3

Win a Christmas tree for the school from Santa 
Fir!

Please nominate Ewhurst Infant school 
https://www.facebook.com/HansChristmasAnders

en/

Parent helper needed!
We would like to start welcoming parents into school 
again to help listen to the children reading and also 

to be available to help on school trips. If you are able 
to help, we would need you to be DBS checked. 

Speak to the office for more information.

Holly and Cherry Class Nativity
Tuesday 7th December at 10am and
Wednesday 8th December at 10am

Remembrance Sunday 14th Nov
The parish is offering many different services

See the calendar here

Drop off and Pick up 
Please leave the playground promptly at drop 
off and pick up, latest by 3.10 so  Explorers can 
go outside. Thank you.

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/ewhurst-infant-school3
https://hanschristmasandersen.us6.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3a869d0710d2e3770bfbbe7b8&id=fa05b8668f&e=e007af747b
https://eofgparish.org.uk/calendar/

